
	

From:	DM	
	

Sent: 17 Aug 2017 07:23 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: Fwd: New Direct Connection to the Southern Outfall Sewer at Rye Meads - Without 
Prejudice 

  
Dear Mrs SJH. 
  
Reference email below. 
  
Unfortunately there has been a misinterpretation of the facts from the August 4th 2017 
meeting at WHBC between their planning dept., TWU and myself (as I was present) and I 
have to ask at this late stage in the public inspection of the WHBC Local Plan that the New 
2017 IDP by WHBC is dismissed as evidence from this year's Local Plan submission and 
also the New 2017 Position Statement by TWU is dismissed as evidence from this 
year's Local Plan Submission.   
  
I also urge based of this misinterpretation that Panshanger Aerodrome is excluded from the 
WHBC Local Plan of which I will bring my reasons why when my opportunity arises to speak 
to the Gov't Inspector. 
  
I am looking forward to seeing my part end in this community campaign which has been 
since late 2012 and I am disappointed to find at such a late stage in this Local Plan this bold 
misinterpretation of the facts. 
  
WHBC and TWU are only updating their documents based on the meeting I took part in on 
August 4th 2017; the misinterpretation lies solely with WHBC as the notes were supplied to 
both Mr Kassleman (TWU) and IMyself. 
  
If I may also be so bold, if I am afforded the opportunity to speak last may I speak from my 
reports and timeline at the end of the questions, as I note I have already given some pretty 
clear objections. 
  
Yours Sincerely 
  
DM 
Local Resident 

	


